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High School Math SAT Prep Course Now Available!

The SAT is quickly approaching. Are you ready?

Prince George's County Public Schools is excited to announce that we've teamed up with Carnegie
Learning to provide our students with additional instruction support available online. All at no cost to
parents/families! Our data shows when students regularly attend Carnegie Learning's tutoring sessions,
they show greater success in the targeted area than students who did not regularly attend!

During the ten-week program, students, working in groups of up to 4,
will participate in two 30-minute sessions each week. With the
support of a Carnegie Learning tutor, students will review and
practice concepts addressed on the exam such as: Heart of Algebra,
Problem Solving and Data analysis, Advance Math as well as
additional topics in math, including Geometry and Trigonometry.

Online Math Tutoring Details:

e Students attend 2 sessions per week for 10 weeks:

o Monday & Wednesday or Tuesday & Thursday
e Sessions are scheduled for 30-minutes between 4 pm and 7 pm each day
e Sessions start on September 26th and continue through December 2nd
e Registration is OPEN! Sessions fill up quickly. Don’t wait!

How to Enroll

N
. Log into CLEVER Q ( ) B e m O
° Go to the Tutoring App (GoSchoolBox) Find a Tito Resores  Sessions  nbax M
. Select CLASSES from the top right toolbar N
° Select the Session Name
o High School SAT Prep Small Group Tutoring Sept. 26th - Dec. 2nd

In order to provide EQUAL ACCESS of our tutoring services to ALL STUDENTS, the total tutoring time per week, per student, is limited to 90
minutes. This includes this SAT session. If your student already has 90 minutes of tutoring scheduled weekly, please CANCEL sessions prior
to registering for this SAT Math Prep Course to allow room for this 60 minute per week session.

Students will have the chance to win Gift Cards or an iPad!



